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Four U14 Rush players have been called
in to U14 National Team camp May 12 19 in Portland, Oregon by Head Coach April Kater.
Goalkeper Kelsey Brann, Defender Kimberly Rodriquez and Midfielder Sarah Piper from Texas
Rush and Forward Civana Kuhimann (Colorado Rush) will be part of the 48 player pool. The
majority of players in camp this coming week are getting their first experience with the national
program.

Congratulations girls and good luck in Portland!

For a complete list of players invited to camp, please click here.
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